
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

RECEIVED 
June 21,2004 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o Natek, Inc. 

JUN 2 1 2004 

rtUERAL COMMUNICATIOW: COMMISON 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

JUN B 7 2004 236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E. 
Suite 110 
Washington, D.C. 20002 

Re: Continuance of Unopposed Petition to Defer of Executive Branch Agencies, 
Application of Glentel, File No. SES-LIC-20030502-005 72 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Please enter this letter on the docket for the above-captioned application. Th.; letter is to request 
that the Commission continue to defer action with respect to this application for the reasons stated in our 
“Unopposed Petition to Defer of Executive Branch Agencies” dated April 5,2004. The applicant and 
the Department of Justice, including the FBI, and Department of Homeland Security, have nearly 
completed negotiation of an agreement to address certain concerns. Currently we are waiting for a 
signed document to be returned from counsel for the applicant, Joseph Godles, and we request an 
additional 14 days in which we anticipate completing matters. Mr. Godles has authorized us to represent 
that the applicant joins in this request. 

Sincerely, 
f i  

Office of the General Counsel 
935 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20535 

cc: Linda Haller, International Bureau (via electronic mail) 

m:nasr 
Joseph Godles (via electronic mail) 


